
 

 
 

 
 
 
Mr Jonathan Manning, 
Planning Inspector 
c/o Charlotte Brennan, 
Programme Officer 
 
By email only  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Manning,  
 
FORMAL REQUEST TO INSPECTOR TO RECOMMEND MODIFICATIONS TO MAKE THE 
PRE-SUBMISSION PUBLICATION BRECKLAND LOCAL PLAN SOUND  
 
Following our verbal request to suggest main modifications to the Breckland Local Plan at the 
hearing sessions, I write to confirm that under the provisions of Section 20 (7C) of the Planning 
and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended), the Authority formally requests for you to 
recommend any modifications that are necessary in order to resolve problems which would 
otherwise make the Pre-Submission Publication Breckland Local Plan unsound or not legally 
compliant.  
 
This formal request is being made under the above Act to provide a clear audit trail in order to 
enable the Authority to progress the Plan to adoption.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Simon Wood 

Director of Planning & Building Control 
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